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As an Initial Practice Registrant (IPR) you do not have to submit your SAT until the year 
following the year you become a General Member. 
 
As an IPR you will become well versed in the Quality Assurance Program as you proceed 
through your mentorship. Consequently, CASLPO has slightly different requirements for you 
as you change from an IPR to a General member. 
 
Self-Assessment Tool: 
 
The mentoring program for Initial Practice Registrants (IPRs) is based on the Self Assessment 
Tool (SAT). For this reason you are not required to submit the SAT to the College in the year 
in which you change your registration category from IPR to General. You will be required to 
submit your SAT in all subsequent years, by January 31. For example, if you change your 
registration category from IPR to General Member in February 2015, you will be required to 
submit your SAT in the following year, which would be January 31, 2016.  
 
Peer Assessment: 
 
Once the IPR becomes a General member, they will not be selected for peer assessment for 
the first three years of their General membership, since the mentoring period provides the 
College with sufficient assurance that the member is following the standards of practice. 
 
Learn More:  Visit caslpo.com 
 
 


